
Dear guests, 
 
 

… you would like to drop in at our mill soon? We are looking forward to 
meet you here! Please ...

• … settle in advance whom of us will feel responsible for you while you´re 
here.

• … remember in the spirit of anticipation to bring your own bedding (sleeping 
bag, bed sheets, etc.) and some food!
 

If you have things suitable for our free shop, feel free to bring it along. In case 
you´d like to take things yourself leave some empty space in your baggage :)

… here you are! Good to see you around! Please ...
• …. approach us when you are ariving. If you have any questions just turn to 

your contact person. She or he will orientate you here.
• …. prepare your sleeping site comfortably by youself.
• … use the kitchen available in the guest villa for your self-catering. If you 

would like to use some of our food, please talk to your contact in advance and 
donate a bit (guideline 4-5 Euro per day) for it.

• … throw disposable diapers only into the black bin outside of the house.
• … remember also that there are some dangerous sites here like the water 

power, the river, the mill buildings, construction sites, the railways, etc.. Please
keep an eye on your children!
  

We are looking forward to your help with the upcoming works (construction 
sites, garden, dish-washing, cleaning, etc.). Just ask us dwellers! 

… your are already about to leave? What a pity! Please …
• … remember - before the rush of departing will be seizing you – to leave all 

rooms clean and tidy. Broom and other cleaning equipment can be found in the 
kitchen of the guest villa or in the house. If you have any food left that you 
cannot or do not want to take with you, please deposit them in the kitchen 
within the dwellers' house. Switch off the fridge, if you used it and do not leave
any groceries inside, please.

• If you stayed overnight we would like to ask you for a donation for running 
costs including electricity, water, firewood, waste, etc and for the 
preservation/development of our gueast area. Our guideline per day and person
is 5 Euro (more is welcome); children are free of charge. 

… if you would like to stay up to date, sign up for our Mühlen-Newsletter. 
Leave your contact details in the list deposited in the guest villa or send us an 
email to altemuehlegoemnigk@riseup.net.
 

Till the next time!

   
 *The dwellers of the mill*
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